
  

 Te Kura o Waikare 
 
 

Taite 20 o Mahuru/Hepetema 2018 
 

  Tēnā koutou e te whānau i tēnei wā kōanga o te tau 
Kātahi te wiki pukumahi ko tērā wiki! 
 

Ngā Whakaritenga o te wāhanga 3: 
Wiki 9 
17 Sept – 21 Sept 

Tues 18 – BOT Hui 
 

Wiki 10 
24 Sept – 28 Sept 

Tues 25 – Classroom Manu Kōrero 
Weds 26 – Softball/Tball training 
Thur 27 – Duffy Theatre 
- Manual	T7-8	

Fri 28 – TKOW Manu Kōrero 
 
 
 

END OF YEAR TRIP. 
 

Monday 10 December: Praisegiving at Te Rawhiti. 
Tuesday – Thursday: 2 night stay in Te Kao  

Friday14th: Last day of the Year 
Haerenga to Adventure Forest, Whangarei 

We will be hiring a bus and taking one school van. Spaces will be limited for 
whānau that are wanting to come and awhi with a group of tamariki or in the 
kitchen preparing meals. If you are interested in coming please let us know 
by contacting Tracey in the office. Cost per student/whānau are still to come 

and will be in Week 1 of Term 4 letter. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

	
Southern Bay of Islands Cross Country 

Wow!!! What a day!!! I would like to thank Kerikeri Hire for donating the use of a 
digger to the kura to help clear the last bits of the track, Kawakawa Farm Centre 
for letting us borrow some stands and electrical rope, Kere George for bowling 
down the track with a digger after four years of growth, Clyde Meek for travelling 
up from Auckland at three different times to help the kura and tamariki out so this 
kaupapa was a success, all the whānau and staff that helped out with the working 
bee, donating kai and working the stalls. Last but not least thank you very much to 
the Eves whānau and Papa Chic for allowing us to use their paddock for this event. 
We made $2084 from our day. You can view photos of the day on our website. 
Some negatives of the day: 
- Not enough whānau awhi to help with the stalls 
- 3 injuries 
Positives of the day: 
- The amount of kura (11) and tamariki that arrived to Waikare 
- The Hangi was delicious 
- Everybody enjoyed running the track and had a great day  
 

 



 
    
 
 
              
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Te Kura o Waikare Website 
 

Our website has been updated and will be done so often. Please 
have a browse http://tekuraowaikare.school.nz/ 

You can also access the most current newsletter from this site. The 
ERO report, Policies and Procedures, Marau ā Kura are still to be 

uploaded. 
 
 
 

Kaiako Vacancy 
 

Due to roll growth 
 

Fixed Term Full Time Teaching Position 
Kura Tuatahi Tau 1 -8 
Suitable for beginning teachers 
 
He tūranga e wātea ana ki Te Kura o Waikare mō tētahi kaiako reo 
Māori. E rapu ana mātou i tētahi kaiako e ngākau nui ana ki Te Reo 
me ōnā Tikanga, he pūmanawa mō te reo Tuhituhi, Project Based 
Learning. Inā he mōhiotanga nōu o Te Marautanga o Aotearoa, tēna 
waea mai ki te kura. 
A Fixed Term Full time position is available for a kaiako reo Māori. 
We are looking for someone who is committed about Te Reo me ōnā 
Tikanga and is passionate or interested in teaching Te Reo Tuhituhi 
(across all levels) and Project Based Learning. If you have knowledge 
in Te Marautanga o Aotearoa please contact the kura. 
 
Applications will close: October 17. 

 

Mirimiri	Clinic	
	

The	mirimiri,	doctor,	nurses	and	a	Gout	specialist	will	be	at	kura	on	
Wednesday	23	September	10:00am.	Waea	mai	ki	te	kura	ki	te	whakarite	

wā	ki	te	taha	o	ēnei	tangata.	
	
 
 

Te Kura o Waikare Manu Kōrero 
 

The tamariki have been working hard at getting a kōrero ready for 
next week. On Tuesday 22 we will hold the classroom Manu Kōrero 

where 3 tamariki will be chosen from each class to stand at our 
Whole School Manu Kōrero which will be held on Friday 28 

September starting at 9:00 with karakia following with the finalists 
speaking.  

After speakers stand we will have morning tea and then present 1st 
and 2nd for Kura Teina (0-4) and Kura Tuakana (5-8) with taonga 

and a certificate. 
This will be a low key event this year which means it won’t be as big 

as a few years ago. Whānau or Community are invited to come 
along and tautoko on either days.	

After the presentation of taonga the Tuakana students will give a 
presentation of their haerenga to Urupukapuka Island. Following the 

presentations will be a movie – Moana Reo Māori. 
	

 
 


